
Video Script - Welcome 2025 
Hello, I'm Tripp Boyer.  From all of us at the Boyer Ramey Wealth Management Group, we are 
grateful for the opportunity to serve you and your family.  We are also thankful for your continued 
confidence and for introducing us to your friends, family and colleagues.  It's an honor to help bring 
clarity, confidence and structure to your financial picture.  As we step into 2025, our commitment to 
education and exceptional service is greater than it's ever been.  From our team to you and your 
family, we wish you a happy, healthy and prosperous new year. 

 

The following disclosure will be added to the end of the video:  Investment products and services are 
offered through Wells Fargo Advisors Financial Network, LLC (WFAFN), Member SIPC. Boyer Ramey Wealth 
Management Group is a separate entity from WFAFN 

 


